
  
 

 
2/12/2015 
 
The WWTP is in need of a new lawn mower (hey we are all excited for spring!!!) as the 
previous mower is better than 10 years old and now has engine problems.  They are 
requesting to purchase the same brand and design as the previous unit, which is utilized at 
the treatment plan and around the various lift stations in town.  
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